Good morning Mr. Heafner,

This is to confirm our mutual agreement to continue your client's reasonable accommodation request to the June 1, 2020 meeting of City Council. We will be in touch to keep you apprised of any new developments.

Thank you, Jerry Kontos

From: Jerry Kontos

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 11:51 AM **To:** greg heafner <gsheafner@bellsouth.net>

Cc: Angela Carmon < ANGELAC@CITYOFWS.ORG >; Aaron King < aaronk@CITYOFWS.ORG >; Sandra R.

Keeney <<u>SANDRARK@CITYOFWS.ORG</u>>; Mary Beth Tew <<u>MARYET@CITYOFWS.ORG</u>>

Subject: RE: 1520 Doune Street WS

Good morning Mr. Heafner,

It was a pleasure speaking with you today. This is to confirm your agreement to a continuance of your client's request for reasonable accommodation to the January 6, 2020 meeting of City Council. In the meantime, should you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Thank you, Jerry Kontos

Anargiros "Jerry" N. Kontos Assistant City Attorney P.O. Box 2511 Winston-Salem, NC 27102 (336) 747-7407 jerrynk@cityofws.org

Partnering to Provide Creative Legal Solutions

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission has been sent by a lawyer. It may contain information that is confidential, privileged, proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments.

If you have received this message in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your system without reading the content and notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission. There is no intent on the part of the sender to waive any privilege, including the attorney-client privilege, that may attach to this communication. Thank you for your cooperation.